
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ADOPT Traffic Resolution No. 2020/4495 to prohibit stopping, standing, or parking at all
times on the north side of San Pablo Dam Road (Road No. 0961D), beginning at a point
496 feet east of the eastern curb line prolongation of Milton Drive (Road No. 1265Q) and
extending easterly a distance of 15 feet, El Sobrante area. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Transportation Engineering Division of the Public Works Department 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   05/26/2020 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Monish Sen,
925.313.2187

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    May  26, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 2

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Brian M. Balbas, Public Works Director/Chief Engineer

Date: May  26, 2020

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Prohibit parking at all times on a portion of San Pablo Dam Road (Road No. 0961D), El Sobrante Area. 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
received a complaint from a resident regarding parked vehicles at 4365 San Pablo Dam
Road. Transportation Engineering Staff responded by conducted a site visit and
determined that parking should be restricted based on inadequate space for parking a
standard-sized or larger vehicle between driveways. Measurements and observation
reveal a standard or full-sized vehicle parking in this space would likely encroach into
one or more of the successive driveways.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
Parking will remain unrestricted at this location.

ATTACHMENTS
TR 2020/4495 


